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Resilience Plan, Proposed Draft 

Portland is located on a flood plain, and a plan for the flood plain has been discussed for a decade.
Please consider environmental concerns and listen to Audubon's suggestions. We DO need housing,
but we cannot let development hold up a plan for this vital issue. The costs of flooding are huge, and
housing underwater isn't worth much. Let's continue to be environmental leaders and address the
flood plain asap.
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